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19th September, 1963

Dear Sir,

¥.S, "FIONETTA"

with reference to the letter, reference
ADMIN, of the 13th September regarding your
forthcoming visit to Bangkok, I would inform
you that the Committee authorised the late lr.
D.C. Knott to carry out the Special Survey of
this vessel and further agreed to this
inspection being postponed until July, 1963,

In the circumstances, there is no
information in this Office as to whether this
inspection has been held, and 1 shall be glad if
you will ascertain and let me know the position
regarding this matter, and if the survey has not
been held, what arrangements are proposed to be
made for this inspection to be held.

The hull class is subject to a new
anchor md 45 fathoms of chain cable being supplied
at the earliest opportunity, and it was greed that
this matter would be dealt with at the same time as
the Special Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

P.W. Vason, Esqs,
YOEOHANA
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